Good evening, this is Bonnie Demmons, Principal of HMMS, with messages for the week of October 6th.
Please see the attached edition of the Harry Miller Happenings for the week ahead.  Thank you so much.
On Wednesday this week, October 9th, grade 7 and 8 students will participate in bus evacuation exercises with our bus drivers and also be reminded of the consequences associated with vaping while on the bus. Thank you for discussing this with your children following the bus evacuation exercises on Wednesday as well. 
Also on Wednesday, Chartwell’s will be holding their turkey dinner as their meal option on that day.  They will serve turkey, potatoes, dressing, vegetables and white milk for a cost of $6.95 .  Tickets for this dinner should be purchased in advance either through the cafeteria at break or noon hour or families can purchase the dinner ticket online.  Please see the main page of our school website to access the link if you do not already have it.  
Our first school social of this year will be held on Thursday evening this week from 6:30-8:30 pm. There will be a movie playing, a sock hop in the cafeteria, 2 activities in the gym, board games and ping pong! The cost is $5 and students should have their permission slip signed in order to purchase their ticket to the social. Permission slips went home last Friday and tickets will be on sale this week, Monday to Thursday, during the first half of lunch hours in the main hall by the office. We are looking forward to this event!
HMMS Gift Card Technology Fundraiser is back again this year!
Through this fundraiser, students are able to sell gift cards to their family members and HMMS gets to keep a small percentage of each sale. The students will each be given two order forms and extra ones will always be available at the school office or from Mr. Locke in the Tech room. Students can bring their completed order forms and money to Mr. Locke, in the Tech room, first thing each morning. All of the money raised through this fundraiser will be used to purchase exciting and engaging technology for our students. Mr. Locke will be accepting order forms throughout the month of October and those orders will arrive in November. He will also be accepting orders in November and early December, with those orders arriving closer to the Christmas break.  We certainly appreciate your support and, if you have any questions whatsoever, please email Mr. Locke at david.locke@nbed.nb.ca. Thank you so much!
A reminder that next weekend is Thanksgiving and there is no school on Monday, October 14th as a result.  
Thank so much for your attention to these messages, have a great week. Happy Thanksgiving!
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